
                                      
Welcome to the 2024 fall edition of Juliette Jam, a newsletter specific to Juliettes. This does not replace the 

monthly e-newsletter that you receive from GSMW, keep reading those!  

If you haven’t already, join the GSMW Juliettes Facebook group, the Girl Scouts of Montana and Wyoming 

main Facebook page and your regional Facebook group (links in attached PDF). Our website www.gsmw.org 

also has lots of information, check it out often. 

 

Fall Program Updates 

Fall Program product will be distributed the week of November 11th-19th. If you are receiving your product 

from a Girl Scout volunteer or another Juliette in your community, they will reach out to you to coordinate 

your pick up. If you will be receiving your delivery directly, I will let you know the delivery schedule as soon 

as I can.  

Reminders: 

Customer checks can be made out to GSMW 

Online ordering (shipped) continues until November 13th at 11:59 pm 

Money collected from paper order card orders is due December 10th (refer to the Fall Program Guide for 

Juliettes on how you can submit money) 

 

Juliette Gordon Low Corner 

The first school that Juliette attended was in Mlle. Lucille Blois’s home, a short walk from her home. There she 

learned manners, French, geography, history, spelling, and arithmetic. She was a good student however she 

was a terrible speller and it is noted that she was an awful speller in both English and French. She later 

attended Stuart Hall, a boarding school in Virginia.  

Her mother was direct and commented on her bad spelling. She once wrote to her. “I send a list of your words 

spelt wrong and the right way to spell them. Please study them hard, as you frequently, in fact always, spell 

them wrongly.” 

Juliette’s Spelling Right Way          

sleave   sleeve 

idear   idea 

disgrace  disgrace 

suspence  suspense 

 

 

Juliette Jam 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2036756696648350
https://www.facebook.com/GSMWcouncil/?paipv=0&eav=Afa3lS-TUMuEN1n4xw65_vJSAOdm_Uwtii1dzaWC8dXjwlf_MR6rTg8GiP9TkSox28E&_rdr
http://www.gsmw.org/


Girl Scout Traditions 

Do you dream of traveling the country or the world? If so, the Destination program might be for you! 

Destinations brings individual Girl Scouts ages 11 to 18 from across the country on adventures throughout the 

United States and the world. Juliette Funds can be used as can gift cards earned through the Fall and Cookie 

Programs, GSMW also has scholarships available and you can do additional money earning activities to cover 

your costs. Find the Destination that sparks your interest and then check out the timeline for applications and 

the application form. Have questions, email customercare@gsmw.org.  

Juliette Happenings 

Reata has found a love for travel through Destinations. This last summer, she travelled to Oahu, Hawaii to 

Camp Paumalu, a STEM Center for Excellence. During her Destination she learned about the Hawaiian people 

and culture at the Polynesian Cultural Center, she made lei’s and attended a luau. They did two service 

projects, one pulling weeds in the taro pits full of mud and the other at Hamauma Bay Nature Preserve 

picking up micro plastics from the beach where she also went snorkeling. Reata is looking forward to her next 

Destination in the British Isles!  

 

Rachel spent time this summer edging headstones at the Mountain View Cemetery. To start this project Rachel 

had to meet with the cemetery Saxon as well as the Parks and Rec Volunteer Committee to discuss her project. 

After receiving permission for her project she then went through training with cemetery workers so she could 

be shown the proper way to edge headstones. Rachel is edging headstones in the infant and children's section.  

 

https://www.girlscouts.org/en/members/for-girl-scouts/ways-to-participate/Travel/destinations.html?_gl=1*1pn6s2v*_ga*MTcwMDA1MTk4Ny4xNzA5NjU0Njc3*_ga_5158YSHZTM*MTczMDMwNTIxMi4xMjUuMS4xNzMwMzA1NDg1LjAuMC4w
https://www.gsmw.org/en/activities1/travel/destinations.html
mailto:customercare@gsmw.org

